Pinal County Sheriff’s Office

Mark T. Lamb, Sheriff

TO: Sheriff Mark Lamb

FR: Sgt. Christopher Martin 1370

RE: Retirement of Lieutenant Matt Hull and purchase of PCSO issued duty weapon

DATE: 2-21-2024

Sir,

| have received notification that Lieutenant Matt Hull 1281, intends on retiring from PCSO effective
3/29/2024 Lieutenant Hull has requested that, in compliance with established precedence and protocol,
he be permitted to purchase his PCSO issued duty weapon(s), identified as:

Glock 17 at $25.00

Purchase of issued weapon(s) upon retirement is also in compliance with Arizona Revised Statute 38-
1115.A, which allows a law enforcement officer upon his/her retirement to purchase his/her issued
weapon(s) at a price determined by the administrator of the agency.

Fair market value for Glock is approximately $420.

Thank you in advance for your consideration in this matter.

Respectfully,
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SGT. Christopher Martin
Training Division
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